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2022 Officers 
WM: Pete Corona 

SW:  
JW: Joe McLeod 

TR: Joe Goss 

Sec: Raymond Sines 

Chap: Grant Harrison 

Marsh: John Leeder 
SD: Bob Boyce 

JD: Thomas Seaurhoffer 

SS:  

Tiler: John Lopez 

Spreading the cement of harmony, wisdom and truth with our fellow mankind 

Inspiration from the East: 

Hello Brothers  as we embark on a new year I want to thank everyone on being part of our ancient fraternity. Or order 
has lasted for hundreds of years; with our focus this year being on brother love, relief and truth. I hope you take this 
journey with me to increase our group and become closer as a group. Looking forward to a great year.    
God bless. https://corinthianhammontonmasons.org/ 
Pete Corona, WM 

 

Wise Verses from the West: 
Thank you to all that attended the installation for our Lodge. While it was small it was meaningful. 
Looking forward to a great year and even greater bond.   
SW 

 

Work in the South: 
We will be getting a few upgrades to the lodge in the coming months. So please be aware and be 
mindful as the updates are being made. We have put a lot of work into the lodge and it is looking 
great. Thank you to everyone that helps to make this happen. Hope to see everyone at our stated 
meeting in February. Be well.  
Joe McLeod, JW 

 

Wistful Words from the Secretary Desk: 
Dear Brethren,  

We want to take a moment to really thank all the officers and our brothers for the 2021 year and 
those that are stepping up for 2022.  

Please stay safe out there and contact us if you have any questions. There is a lot of information 
below so please see info for upcoming events.  

Email address is listed below.  
 

Corinthian_Hammonton9@yahoo.com 
Respectfully – Raymond Sines, Secretary 
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Have a blessed 2022. Here is wishing you all be safe and well wishes to Brothers, their families and 

friends.  

We wish you all the best. God Bless us all.  

The Good Works From Our Masonic Families / Upcoming Events 

Please see below for some very important upcoming events over the next month.  
 

 

Corinthian Hammonton Lodge  
222nd District Wide email list has been set up by Brother Harry Sweeny; if your email changes or you 
need an update please contact either him or myself so we can keep this list as up to date as possible. 

He has been sending out events and information via email so please keep a look a=out for his 
information. 

Thank you Harry for doing this.  
 

If you would like to attend Yuba City Lodge 70 will be hosting this month’s School of Instruction. 
On January 18th, 2022. All Mason’s are welcomed. All Officers should make all attempts to attend.  

 
Shrine 

 
For other Shrine related information that you want to know about or to become a member  

please contact Joe Goss 530-701-2234 or Nick Micheli 530-635-1372for details. 

 
Eastern Star 

Eastern Star monthly stated meeting is the first Saturday of each month. If you or your wife are 
interested in either event, please contact Joe McLeod at 530-741-3925 

 

Rainbow Girls  

Meetings are on the 1st and 3rd Monday’s at 7 pm.  

 

DeMolay Chapter 
Meeting are held the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each Month, come and show support for your local 

youth chapters.  

Sincerely, 

Master Councilor of Liberty Chapter 


